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PROGRESS REPORT TO ALL CORRESPONDENTS
AND BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVES

Keeping in touch with all WWIS correspondents during our period of organization has
been difficult. Hence this letter which is being mailed to all 5,000 members of the
WWIS team in 96 different countries and territories. During our first eight months,
business has grown steadily, doubling every six weeks.

If you have not already received assignments from us, it does not mean you have
been forgotten. Quite the contrary. We are hard at work seven days a week going
after new business to provide more assignments (and money) for our correspondents,
who cover every city, large and small, in the U.S. A. and Canada, and key cities in
virtually every other country in which we can operate freely.

To remind you once again how WWIS operates: When we have an assignment for your
area, we will communicate with you. We will tell you what the assignment is and how
much we can pay. You may accept or decline the job. If you accept it, full details
and confirmation will be sent by mail. When your job is completed and your report
received, we will send you a check for the agreed fee without delay. All payments are
in U. S. dollars.

You can help by acknowledging receipt of this letter. Please let us know if your
address has been changed. Please send us any background information about yourself
which will help us get to know you better and help us to figure out the type of assign-
ments you can handle most effectively. The many letters we receive each week from
correspondents are most appreciated and are carefully read, even though we have not
been able to answer all of them.

We have moved into new, spacious offices in the Press Wireless Building, a few
blocks from the U. N. Headquarters and are opening sales offices in six new cities in
the U.S. A. and eight countries overseas. All of this should mean more and better
cash assignments from us to you.

Cordially,
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Richard W. Hubbell, Director
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